
From: Alfred Rossow <arossow55@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 09, 2017 12:16 PM
To: PUC - Executive.Director
Subject: Liberty Utilities docket DG 16-852

Ms. Debra Howland, Executive Director

Please c!Q grant Liberty Utilities the franchise for an LNG pipeline for Hanover and Lebanon.

The well-meaning opposition does not understand that clean-burning natural gas is a blessing that must be shared.

Thank you

Alfred W Rossow, ir,
Cornish
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